1.1 Assumptions and Risks

	Assumptions
	Status

	1. 
	The team of international experts is not yet in place.

Five Network administrators have been recruited without the assistance of international experts. The Network Administrators were recruited under the auspices of Phase II. After the expiration of their contracts, since they had gained knowledge and experience on this project, DJA offered them KCB contracts. 

Remaining officers still have to be recruited.

	2. 
	No funds are available for software maintenance and development from the Kosovo Consolidated Budget for the fiscal year 2006. There is a proposal for the extension of the grant agreement until April 2007. Accordingly, DJA has made a provision of Euro 16,000 for the maintenance and development of the software for the eight remaining months of the year 2007.

	3. 
	No budget has been allocated so far for replacement of hardware. The hardware has been already updated with financial resources form the Kosovo Consolidated Budget.


